
Beacon Heights Elementary
SCC Meeting

11/2/2021 7:45 am Zoom

In attendance: Tim Miller, Ms. Ause Carlisle, Sara Westover, Melissa Ford, Mary Kathryn
Harman, Lacy Egbert

SIC Update:
● SIC is still working on Zearn. Teachers really want this program to supplement math

learning. The district is looking into the approval and purchase process.

Principal Update:
● School is going well overall.
● Teachers would like to use Zern to help with math lessons and homework.
● Asynchronous day training is going well and the faculty has found the training

useful.

SCC Update
● Sara Westover reported from the most recent SLCSD SCC Chair training.

Next Meeting December 7, 2021


